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Sunday 10th January 2021 
Baptism of The Lord  
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LIVE STREAMING 

Please go to the parish website www.cpp.org.uk/ to join us for live streamed Masses 

and prayers. You can also catch up on streamed Masses by going to our channel on 

YouTube cpp weybridge 

 

The church is open daily for private prayer. 
 

Parish Bank Details 

For online contributions 

Name: RCD of AB Christ 

Sort Code: 40 – 05 - 20 

A/C No: 8107 7201 

Please put in a reference when contributing 

e.g. collection, parish charity etc.  

Any queries, please e-mail: weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 
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MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 

Saturday 9th January 6:00 pm: Robert Ondatto RIP and Stephen Norton RIP 

Sunday 10th January 9:00 am: Holy Souls;  

10:30 am: Evelyne Bonnaillie RIP and Kerry Reddin RIP; 

6:00 pm: People of the Parish 

Monday 11th January 10:00 am: Patrick Kelly RIP 

Tuesday 12th January 10:00 am: Richard Thompson RIP 

Wednesday 13th January 10:00 am: Sheila Alford RIP 

Thursday 14th January 10:00 am: Jennie Morgan RIP 

Friday 15th January 10:00 am: Kathleen & Maurice O’Connell RIP 

Saturday 16th January 6:00 pm: Intentions of Pat Nichols & family 

Sunday 17th January 9:00 am:  Vincenzo Ferlita RIP;  

10:30 am: Intentions of the Corskey and Highet families; 

6:00 pm: People of the Parish 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Saturdays at 5:00 pm – 5:45 pm 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday - Friday at 3:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

 

ROSARY 

Monday - Saturday at 9:10 am  

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP  

Meetings will not take place during lockdown 

 

FACE COVERING 

Face coverings are mandatory in places of worship.  All those attending church are required 

to wear a face covering or mask unless they are exempt from doing so. 

 

SOME CHANGES DURING THIS LOCKDOWN 

 

As we all know from the news, a new “variant” of Covid-19 had been detected which is responsible for 

the faster transmission of the virus and hospitals are under intense pressure.  During this lockdown we 

encourage parishioners to participate in the Mass via the live stream.  Thankfully public Masses and 
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other public prayer have been allowed to continue during this lockdown and the church will remain 

open every day but we would not like anyone to take excessive risks, especially as parishioners in the 

priority categories are so close to getting the vaccine.  As a parish community we have decided to 

make some changes to make the church more Covid secure.  From this weekend there will be a bigger 

space between the pews which means the church will have less capacity.  Family liturgy will not take 

place until things have improved and there will be changes to Mass times and the hours for Eucharistic 

adoration (see schedule).  During this lockdown we encourage you to visit the church when it is quiet 

and spend time in Adoration. We remain open every day.  As an act of charity towards fellow 

parishioners you must wear a face covering at all times while inside the church.  

 

The Baptism of the Lord  

We rightly celebrate our birthdays but seldom the date of our baptism.  Yet our baptism is 

our birthday as Christians.  In this Sunday’s liturgy we celebrate the baptism of Jesus.  In 

celebrating His baptism, we are reminded of the significance of our own baptism.  We have 

been graced.  Having been baptised into Christ, we are called to allow Christ to live in and 

through us in the concrete circumstances of our lives. 

 

Eucharistic Adoration  

A regular commitment to spending some time in eucharistic adoration is rewarding and 

fruitful. During this current lockdown adoration will take place between 3:00 pm and 6:00 

pm Monday to Friday.  

If you’d like to make a commitment for one hour per week please e-

mail cppadoration@gmail.com 

 

Parish Angels  

We have got a good number of volunteers who are part of our “Parish Angels” group.  The 

“Angels” help with shopping or collecting medicine for those who need a bit of extras help. 

They can also arrange to speak weekly with anyone who would like a phone call.  Please 

contact Mary Lee  cpppastoralassistant@gmail.com (or ring the parish) if you would 

like to be assigned an angel.  

 

Suffering in Silence?  

If you anyone is going through a particularly difficult time now and would like some help, 

please get in touch (by phone or e-mail). We may be able to help or to put you in touch 

with someone who could be of assistance.  
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Diocesan Directory 2021 

If you would like to purchase a directory (£5.00) please e-mail the parish to arrange 

collection weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

Virtual Pilgrimage  

Off the Beaten Track!  

We cannot go far physically now, so we are bringing back the Friday evening virtual 

pilgrimage via Zoom. Our first pilgrimage will be on Friday 29th January at 8pm to 

Guadalupe, Mexico and your guide will be Tommy Wingate. You will need a computer or 

ipad to participate. Please email cppvirtualpilgrimage@gmail.com if you would like to 

be sent the Zoom link. 

 

Colour and Shape 

An online liturgy for young children 

The Celebrate Community offer a lovely resource for families with young children to 

celebrate their faith each Sunday.  

The content is appropriate for the different Sunday liturgies and is available on youtube or 

facebook https://www.facebook.com/colourandshapeonline 

 

Baptism of Young Children  

If you would like to have your child baptised please get in touch with Kerry who is our 

Baptism co-ordinator. cppbaptism@gmail.com 

 

First Holy Communion  

Following the latest 'lockdown' and with the uncertainly over the next few months, the 

Preparation Programme for this year has been postponed, and will not begin until after 

Easter (parent’s sessions have also been deferred).  

Subsequently, the First Holy Communion Masses will be rescheduled for the Autumn term.  

Parents will be contacted once we have a clearer idea of dates for sessions and celebrations. 

 

Confirmation Preparation  

Due to the current restrictions we are postponing the confirmation preparations sessions 

until after Easter.  

The confirmation ceremony is likely to take place in September. We will be in touch in a 

few weeks with a revised schedule. 
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